
(334)-220-0248 Christian VanErmen (Sec.)
(256)-307-9836

Join the Pre-Engineering club for a meeting on Wednesday ,
080!January 17 (1 :00 PM) at Goodwyn 

Membership is open to all majors! 

YOU CAN BE AN ENGINEER
TOO.

What are we?

Not an engineering major?

Additional Information

The Pre-Engineering Club is a
collection of students who explore 
engineering by getting involved with
the process and completion of
various projects. 

Business Purpose

Introductory first meeting of the 

Spring '24 semester.  Learn about 

our club and how you can become 

involved!  

Food is provided!

Snacks and drinks will be provided!

No problem! Our membership is 
open to any individual with an 
interest in STEM. Be it out of 
curiosity or your focus of study, all 
are welcome!  

GOT QUESTIONS? FEEL FREE TO CONTACT US!
jvanerme@aum.edu
swhitle1@aum.eduSean Whitley (President)




